DUE TO THE COVID19 PANDEMIC THERE WILL NOT BE A PUBLIC CCC AGM THIS YEAR.
UNDER OUR CONSTITUTION, WE ONLY HAVE TO HOLD A PUBLIC AGM EACH ALTERNATE YEAR.
ALL FUNDING DOCUMENTS AND SPENDING HAVE BEEN UPLOADED TO OUR WEBSITE, ALONG WITH CHAIRMAN AND TREASURER REPORTS.
[bookmark: _GoBack]WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ALL AT OUR 2021 AGM.
